Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

8/17/2006 9:44 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

034707

>>> "Mary Ann Hess" < hessswallowhhayes@yahoo.com > 8/17/2006 9:42 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Mary Ann Hess 1002 South 1000 East Salt Lake City, UT 84105-1429 USA hessswallowhhayes@yahoo.com

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

8/17/2006 9:44 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Susan Egbert" <<u>BLKWLFSMLG@AOL.COM</u>> 8/17/2006 9:42 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Susan Egbert 4455 N 3800 W Morgan, UT 84050-9403 USA BLKWLFSMLG@AOL.COM

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

8/17/2006 9:44 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Donna Cozzo" <<u>cozzo_donna@hotmail.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:42 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Donna Cozzo 150 S. 300 East #308 Salt Lake City, UT 84111-2086 USA cozzo donna@hotmail.com

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

8/17/2006 9:44 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Ray Spilsbury" <<u>rays@risingstarlc.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:42 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Ray Spilsbury 5 Matterhorn Circle Park City, UT 84098-5222 USA rays@risingstarlc.com

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 9:44 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Megan Dever" <<u>megan@skisolitude.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:42 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Megan Dever 3945 South Wasatch #212 Salt Lake City, UT 84124-2247 USA megan@skisolitude.com

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 9:45 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Megan Dever" <<u>megan@skisolitude.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:42 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines,

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Megan Dever 3945 South Wasatch #212 Salt Lake City, UT 84124-2247 USA megan@skisolitude.com

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

8/17/2006 9:45 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Nanette Morgan" <<u>blondeboarder@yahoo.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:42 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Nanette Morgan 7530 Brookbend Ln Sandy, UT 84093-6100 USA blondeboarder@yahoo.com

Jami Palmer

To: Date: Hunt, Gloria 8/17/2006 9:45 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "brian Ellison" <<u>brian r ellison@yahoo.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:32 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

brian Ellison 6884 South Nye Drive salt lake city, UT 84121-3114 USA brian r_ellison@yahoo.com

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

8/17/2006 9:45 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Ryan Miller" <<u>rmiller@azteca.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:22 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Ryan Miller 1477 S 500 E Salt Lake City, UT 84105-2046 USA rmiller@azteca.com

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

8/17/2006 9:45 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Ryan Miller" <<u>rmiller@azteca.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:22 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Ryan Miller 1477 S 500 E Salt Lake City, UT 84105-2046 USA rmiller@azteca.com

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 9:45 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Stephen Peterson" <<u>cllslp@msn.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:22 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Stephen Peterson 316 N 400 E Logan, UT 84321-4115 USA cllslp@msn.com

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 9:46 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "George Mierisch" <<u>georgemierisch@hotmail.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:02 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

George Mierisch 3165 South 500 East Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1238 USA georgemierisch@hotmail.com

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 9:46 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Marie Overall" <<u>kimarieoverall@hotmail.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:02 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthler environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Marie Overall 3165 South 500 East Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1238 USA kimarieoverall@hotmail.com

Jami Palmer

To: Date: Hunt, Gloria 8/17/2006 9:46 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Trevor Salter" <<u>ts 212@hotmail.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:02 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Trevor Salter 475 W 300 N Provo, UT 84601-2756 USA ts 212@hotmail.com

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 10:05 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Dennis Ambruso" <<u>bogie_denns54@hotmail.com</u>> 8/17/2006 10:02 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Dennis Ambruso 224 N Scenic Dr W Washington, UT 84780-1828 USA boqie denns54@hotmail.com

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 10:05 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Carrie Ewing" <<u>ewinghut@msn.com</u>> 8/17/2006 10:02 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Carrie Ewing 431 W 2575 N Sunset, UT 84015-2322 USA ewinghut@msn.com

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 10:09 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Alexander Dolowitz" <<u>adolowitz@yahoo.com</u>> 8/17/2006 9:52 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthler environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Alexander Dolowitz 4435 S 900 E Salt Lake City, UT 84124-2450 USA adolowitz@yahoo.com

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 10:22 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Bryan Brewster" <<u>shdwyldcat@comcast.net</u>> 8/17/2006 10:12 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Bryan Brewster 1621 W 8600 S West Jordan, UT 84088-9212 USA shdwyldcat@comcast.net

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 10:24 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Elma Thomas" <<u>EMTabbw@aol.com</u>> 8/17/2006 10:22 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthler environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Elma Thomas PO Box 573 Provo, UT 84603-0573 USA EMTabbw@aol.com

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 10:24 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Kim Tietje" <<u>tietje4@comcast.net</u>> 8/17/2006 10:12 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Kim Tietje 1490 E 8425 S Sandy, UT 84093-1352 USA tietie4@comcast.net

Jami Palmer

To: Date: Hunt, Gloria 8/17/2006 10:24 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Jean Arnold" <<u>jeanarnold@comcast.net</u>> 8/17/2006 10:12 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that Is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Jean Arnold 1220 E 400 S Salt Lake City, UT 84102-3219 USA jeanarnold@comcast.net

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 10:34 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "mieke, andy schoenberg" < $\underline{4miekandy@comcast.net}>8/17/2006$ 10:32 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthler environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

mieke, andy schoenberg 3690 E Millcreek Rd Salt Lake City, UT 84109-3859 USA 4miekandy@comcast.net

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 10:34 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Heidi Mitchell" <<u>heidimit@color-country.net</u>> 8/17/2006 10:32 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Heidi Mitchell
PO Box 750204
Torrey, UT 84775-0204
USA
heidimit@color-country.net

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 10:35 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Ben Mates" <<u>benjmates@att.net</u>> 8/17/2006 10:32 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I am a Utah resident and I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Ben Mates 2879 Filmore St Salt Lake City, UT 84106-3554 USA benjmates@att.net

Jami Palmer

To: Date: Hunt, Gloria 8/17/2006 10:35 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Barbara Schimpf" <<u>barbs@certifiedinsurance.net</u>> 8/17/2006 10:32 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Barbara Schimpf PO Box 261 Cedar City, UT 84721-0261 USA barbs@certifledinsurance.net

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 10:56 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Fran Farrell" <<u>franimals@kanab.net</u>> 8/17/2006 10:52 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Fran Farrell 5151 Rockledge Ln Kanab, UT 84741-4113 USA franimals@kanab.net

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 10:56 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "K. Rozzetti" <<u>rozzetti@att.net</u>> 8/17/2006 10:52 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

K. Rozzetti 45 Cordelia Ave Salt Lake City, UT 84115-3509 USA rozzetti@att.net

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 11:14 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "C. Jean Varney" <<u>jean@varneys.us</u>> 8/17/2006 11:12 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

C. Jean Varney 3181 Teton Dr Salt Lake City, UT 84109-2330 USA jean@varneys.us

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 1:32 PM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Marie Overall" <<u>kimarieoverall@hotmail.com</u>> 8/17/2006 11:32 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Marie Overall 3165 South 500 East Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1238 USA kimarieoverall@hotmail.com

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

8/17/2006 1:34 PM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Brandon Archibald" <<u>ecua archie@yahoo.com</u>> 8/17/2006 1:22 PM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Brandon Archibald 416 S 700 W Brigham City, UT 84302-2861 USA ecua archie@yahoo.com

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 1:35 PM

Subject:

Fwd:

>>> "Christa Powell" <<u>Christa.Powell@intermountainmail.org</u>> 8/17/2006 12:14 PM >>> Subject: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

Dear Gov. Huntsman, Ms. Nelson, Mr. Campbell and Mr. Warnick,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Christa Powell Muller 306 Steep Mountain Draper, Utah 84020 (801)619-8632

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

8/17/2006 1:38 PM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Virginia Curtis Lee, Esq." <<u>lee2sky@msn.com</u>> 8/17/2006 11:52 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Virginia Curtis Lee, Esq. 1458 Princeton Ave Salt Lake City, UT 84105-1923 USA lee2sky@msn.com

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

8/17/2006 1:38 PM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Eleanor Kelly" <<u>etk0706@westminstercollege.edu</u>> 8/17/2006 11:42 AM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Eleanor Kelly PO Box 4436 Park City, UT 84060-4436 USA etk0706@westminstercollege.edu

Jami Palmer Hunt, Gloria

To: Date:

8/17/2006 1:55 PM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Shireen Khazeni" <<u>skhistory@aol.com</u>> 8/17/2006 1:52 PM >>> August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Shireen Khazeni 875 Donner Way Apt 1201 Salt Lake City, UT 84108-2139 USA skhistory@aol.com

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

8/23/2006 2:11 PM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff, Docket #: 05-057-T01

>>> "Alison Butz" <<u>butz_alison@hotmail.com</u>> 8/23/2006 2:10 PM >>>

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation. The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is consistent with your recently unveiled comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah.

Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely, Alison Butz 2645 Sidewinder Drive Park City, UT 84060 435-940-1629

"Carolyn Tuttle" <cptut@networld.com>
"jpalmer@utah.gov" <jpalmer@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/18/2006 5:02 PM

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 18, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Tuttle 939 Donner Way Apt 108 Salt Lake City, UT 84108-2146 USA cptut@networld.com

Fran Stultz Gloria Hunt

To: Date:

8/22/2006 5:01 PM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

Attachments:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 19, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Judi Gooding 9962 Falconview Dr Sandy, UT 84092-3911 USA jgoodhouk@comcast.net

"Judi Gooding" <jgoodhouk@comcast.net>
"jpalmer@utah.gov" <jpalmer@utah.gov>

To: Date:

8/19/2006 11:52 AM

Subject:

Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

August 19, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Judi Gooding 9962 Falconview Dr Sandy, UT 84092-3911 USA jgoodhouk@comcast.net

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

8/18/2006 1:54 PM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Enabling Tariff

>>> "Gretchen Rowe" <<u>tonitch@infowest.com</u>> 8/18/2006 8:42 AM >>> August 18, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Sincerely,

Gretchen Rowe 1880 Dammeron Vally Dr. E Dammeron Valley, UT 84783-5005 USA tonitch@infowest.com

Jami Palmer

To: Date: Hunt, Gloria 8/28/2006 2:51 PM

Subject:

Fwd: Support Docket # 05-057-T01

>>> <<u>Susaflem@aol.com</u>> 8/28/2006 1:01 PM >>>

Dear Governor Huntsman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation. The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is an excellent proposal that is consistent with your recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices.

We need to think about a future in which citizens are encouraged to SAVE energy, rather than wasting it. These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

Please support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency. We are entering a new period in which careful monitoring of our individual energy needs should be supported by policies which reward citizens for thrift.

Best Regards, Susan F. Fleming

PO Box 58858, Salt Lake City, Utah 84158

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

9/1/2006 9:46 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Adopt the Conservation Energy Tarriff #05-057-T01

>>> "jamie mcevoy" <<u>jamiemcevoy@hotmail.com</u>> 8/31/2006 6:33 PM >>> Subject: Adopt the Conservation Energy Tarriff #05-057-TO1

Dear Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr.,

I am writing in support of the upcoming Energy Conservation proposal that would allow Energy Companies such as Questar to provide tarriff rates that would encourage energy conservation while still allowing businesses to make money. This is an important step in reaching a society that meets a triple bottom line: economic, social and environmental. Everyone wins with this type of initiative and this type of thinking. I do hope you will support it as well.

Cordially,

Jamie McEvoy

Jamie McEvoy 706 N. 500 E. Logan, Ut 84321

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

9/5/2006 8:51 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Support the CET - Docket #: 05-057-T01

Gloria -- please send a courtesy reply, then log and close.

Thanks!

Jami

>>> Bob Bayn - IT Services <<u>Bob.Bayn@usu.edu</u>> 9/3/2006 6:49 PM >>> Governor Huntsman and others,

I support the Conservation-enabling Tariff pilot program being considered by the Public Service Commission.

Others are reminding you, I'm sure, of the advantages and benefits of this program.

Increasing demand for energy results in environmental and social impacts that are of particular consequence to me. Strategies that answer increased demand with increased efficiency are essential.

Sincerely, Robert Bayn 1500 Highland Dr. North Logan UT 84341

Jami Palmer

To:

Hunt, Gloria

Date:

9/5/2006 8:53 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Please adopt the Conservation-Enabling Tariff, docket # 05-057-T01

FYI

>>> < franklin@biology.utah.edu> 9/4/2006 6:44 PM >>> Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr.:

To me it is self-evident that in our present circumstances of diminishing non-renewable energy resources we should make the most of what we do have, i.e, increase the efficiency with which we utilize these resources by all means possible.

The Public Service Commission will start hearings on a proposal known as "Conservation-Enabling Tariff or CET", aimed at improving the efficiency of buildings and equipment throughout Utah. CET removes a disincentive that discourages Questar Gas from creating energy-conservation measures. Passage of CET will help promote efficiency of gas utilization.

Sounds to me like a good measure.

Sincerely, Naomi Franklin 1411 Utah St #4 SLC, UT 84104 974-5396 To

Page 1 of 1 3:56:17 PM, 8/17/2006 2022891060 -

August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Kunteman, Ir. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P O Eox 142220 Suit Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Hunteman.

Please strongly support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission

As a Utah resident, I believe that Utah should take this important step in the right direction. We need to join the many states working to correct utility rate-setting policies that currently discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better six quality, consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthier environment and lower prices

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines.

Again, please support the proposed Conservation Enabling Turiff and encourage Questar Oas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Richard Spotts 1125 W. Emerald Drive St George, UT 84770-6026 USA To:

Page 1 of 1 11:03 55 AM, 8/17/06 2022891060 -

August 17, 2006

Governor Jon Huntsman, Jr Urah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Suite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Sait Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Hunternen,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utsh should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff is a "win-win-win" proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently announced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthler environment and better air quality, consumers benefit as failing demand helps lower energy prices, and state and local economies benefit from a healthler environment and lower prices.

These immediate, substantial and tangible benefits far outweigh the Committee of Consumer Services' concern that the utility may benefit from greater assurance that its revenues will cover its costs if energy use declines

I urge you to support the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff and to encourage Questar Gas Company to quickly introduce and expand programs that promote energy efficiency

Sincerely,

robert spelser 799 e 3800 n Provo, UT 84604-4705 USA

P. 02

To:

Page 1 of 1 12:03:36 PM, 8/23/2006 2022891060 -

CS

August 23, 2006

Governor Ion Huntaman, Jr. Utah State Capitol Complex East Office Building, Buite E220 P.O. Box 142220 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

Dear Governor Hunteman,

I'm writing to register my support for the proposed Conservation Enabling Tariff that is now before the Public Service Commission. Utah should take a step in the right direction and join the many states addressing utility rate-setting policies that discourage utilities from promoting energy conservation.

The proposed Conservation Embling Tariff is an oustanding proposal that is consistent with Governor Huntsman's recently amounced comprehensive energy efficiency policy for Utah. Under the proposal, the environment benefits from wise resource management, the public benefits from a healthier environment and better air quality, while consumers benefit as falling demand helps lower energy prices.

Singeraly,

Adem Shaffer 1945 S Columbia Ln Orem, UT 84097-8003 USA